
MINUTES OF 
CITY COMMISSION WORK SESSION 
TUESDAY, MAY 24, 2016, 1:00 P.M. 

CITY HALL, PIGEON FORGE, TENNESSEE 
 
 

Present were Mayor Wear, Vice Mayor McClure, Commissioner Brackins, Commissioner Maples, 
Commissioner Ogle, City Manager Teaster, City Recorder Clabo, City Attorney Gass, and interested parties.  
  

Items discussed were as follows.  
 

1. Review and discussion of the McGill Street Connector project  – Jeff Mize and Jeff 
Widener with CDM Smith along with Doug Blalock with Blalock Construction were in 
attendance to discuss the status of the project. The delays were discussed along with what 
was left to get the road opened. After lengthy discussion, Mr. Blalock noted that the road 
should be opened by Thursday June 30, 2016. 

 
Following discussion, council generally agreed to have staff continue to update commission as 
the project winds down. 

 
2. Review and discussion of the 2016-2017 fiscal year budget   – City Manager Teaster led 

the discussion of the proposed 2016-2017 budget. 
 

Following discussion, council generally agreed to continue to review the budget and to 
schedule another meeting to finish reviewing remaining departments. 

 
After general discussion, the meeting was duly adjourned at 6:30 p.m.   
 
 

     APPROVED: ___________________________ 
              MAYOR 
 
 
ATTEST: _________________________ 
               CITY RECORDER 


